
 

 

Open 

House 

Date: September 21, 2017 

Time: 6:00p.m- 7:00 p.m. 

Place: Shannon High School 

Address: 6010 Walker Street, 

Haltom City, TX 76117  

817-547-5400 

 

 

Rsvp by September 19, 2017, with how 

many attending.    Please contact Ms. 

Peters at Ext. 5477 or send flyer back to 

school 

email:teresa.peters@birdvilleschools.net. 

You don’t have to rsvp to attend Open 

House, it is only to ensure we have enough 

snacks for everyone. 


